
Pastor Nominating Committee Update  -   October 12, 2025  
 
The Pastor Nominating Committee continues to make steady progress in our search for 
FPCA’s next pastor!  
 
Over the past several weeks, we’ve been reviewing potential candidates who have been 
matched with our church through the CLC website. We’ve also reached out to several 
individuals with strong PC(USA) connections and have been grateful to receive several 
promising referrals.  
 
We recently completed our first round of screening interviews via Zoom with candidates 
who seemed like a great fit for FPCA. From those conversations, we’ve narrowed our list 
to a handful of candidates who received strong, shared enthusiasm from the commit tee. 
We’re now in the midst of conducting second -round interviews with these few leading 
candidates as we continue discerning where God is leading.  
 
Looking ahead, the final step in our process will be to invite final candidates to Ambler for 
in-person interviews with our committee.  
 
As we continue this important work, we ask two things from our congregation:  
 

1. If you know anyone who might be a wonderful fit for FPCA or is seeking a new 
call, please pass along their name to any member of the Pastor Nominating 
Committee.  

2. Please keep our committee and this process in your prayers. We deeply 
appreciate your ongoing support and trust that God is guiding us each step of the 
way. 

 
 
With gratitude,  
The Pastor Nominating Committee  
 


